
From:
To:  

Date: 9/2/2008 1:27:28 PM
Subject:

Dear Chief Administrators and Board members:
 
With the Annual International Conference ending a few days before the Labor Day weekend, my 
monthly letter to you will be delayed a few days.
 
Best regards,

 
Neil
 
 
Neil D. Schuster
President & CEO
American Association of Motor Vehicle Administrators
tel:         1.703.270.8932
email:   nschuster@aamva.org
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